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27th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

I hope that you are well. 
The children have been working extremely hard this half term, latterly, with our Year 6 
and Year 2 pupils completing their SATs.  We commend and are proud of all our pupils as 
they have all made a huge amount of progress. 
I am also writing to let you know that after seven years stalwart service to Northside 

Primary School, Mrs. Whild has made the decision to move on to pastures new.  We 

would like to thank her for her exemplary work over the years.  I know that you will also 

want to thank her for the length of time she has worked within this role. 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs. McDowell      
CET Headteacher      

 
 

 ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY & RECEPTION 2022  
We are still accepting applications for nursery and reception admissions 

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning 
environment, please ask them to call in have a look around & meet our friendly staff. 

Please give us a call on 01900 62255 – We would love to meet you! 

📚 ‘Reading Books’ 📚 
Please continue to read with your child daily.  

Reading and sharing stories at home 
regularly is vital to children’s reading 
development. Your child’s reading book 
and record needs to be brought to 
school every day.  

⚽ PE Days ⚽ 
PE days are as follows; 
✓ Class 1: Thursday 
✓ Class 2: Monday & Thursday 
✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday 

Earrings must be removed.  
PE kit should be worn on PE days 
 
 

⭐ Please note, payments for school lunches must be paid in 

advance via the LunchShop website⭐ 
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Stars of the week 

Class 1: Boe   

Class 2: Mia 

Class 3: Thomas   
Well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Upcoming dates 
27th May School Closes for Half Term 
6th June School reopens 
7th June Art Club (Class 1 & 2) 
9th June KS1 Trip (Lake District Wildlife Park) 

 
 
 

 
 

Attendance Heroes 
Well done to this week’s 
attendance heroes. 
Class 1 have the highest  
attendance this week. 

 
 

Breakfast Club 🥣 
Breakfast Club runs from 8am every 
day. The cost is £2 per child, per day. 
Please contact Miss Mitchell to book 
a place. 

After School Clubs (Art Club) 🎨 
The final Art Club session for EYFS & 
KS1 children will be Tuesday 7th June.  
Attendance Matters 
We have seen a dip in attendance this 
week, attendance every day to school 
is extremely vital to children’s 
learning. Research shows that children 
absent from school negatively affects 
their performance. We hope to see a 
rise in attendance after the half term 
holidays.  
Farewell Mrs Whild 
Today we say goodbye to Mrs Whild. We 
would like to congratulate We appreciate 
all her hard work over her time in school, 
and wish Mrs Whild all the best for the 
future. 

 

Uniform Orders for September 
Uniform orders for September must be 
ordered by Friday 17th June. If you would 
like order any uniform including PE t-shirts, 
please contact Miss Mitchell. 
Please ensure that your child’s name is on 
ALL items of clothing, shoes, PE bags, book 
bags & lunchboxes. If things get lost (which 
they often do) they can then be returned to 
their rightful owner. 
 

School Playground 
We have noticed vaping and dogs being 
present on the school playground. 
Please can we make you aware that no dogs 
are permitted onto the playground and we 
are smoke free school.  
In the interest of the safety of everyone and 
to avoid any accidents happening, please 
can children refrain from riding bikes and 
scooters on the playground. Thankyou. 

This week’s attendance 
Class 1: 91.97% 
Class 2: 83.75%  
Class 3: 87.69%  

Whole school: 87.61% 
National benchmark: 96.6% 

 

Lunchtime Top Table 
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